KENTISH TOWN ROAD ACTION (KTRA)

20.02. 18
To: Oluwaseyi Enirayetan
Planning Services
London Borough of Camden
5 Pancras Square, London N1C 4AG

lanning@camden.gov.uk

re: Application 2018/0336/P
Pavement outside 197 Kentish Town Road NW5 2JU

Dear Oluwaseyi Enirayetan

| am writing on behalf of Kentish Town Road Action. KTRA objects to this planning application for the erection of a telephone
kiosk outside 197 Kentish Town Road NW5 2JU.

The reason for our objection is that there is already a phone box in place, less than three feet away from the position of the
proposed phone booth. It would be ridiculous to have two phone booths so close together, especially now that phone boxes
are rarely used because most people have mobile phones. Another phone box will also increase the prevalence of street

furniture, at a time when the street needs to be cleared of so many impediments.

We are asking you to refuse this application.

Should you recommend approval, we are asking for this application to be heard by the Development Committee.
Please acknowledge receipt of this letter and keep me informed about the progress of this application.

Yours Sincerely

Caroline Hill

Chair Kentish Town Road Action

13 Leverton Street NW5 2PH

landline: [N mobile: I
email: I



